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IMPORTANT DATES   
 Time Details 

JUNE   

Friday 12th  3.30pm Book Club Orders Due 

Friday 26th  2.30pm End of Term 2 - Early Finish 

JULY   

Monday 13th  9.00am First Day of Term 3 

 

 

 
 

     TUESDAY JUNE 9TH - WELCOME BACK GRADES 3-6! 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal: Jo Menzel 

School Council President: Claire Flanagan-Smith 

PFA President: Renee Selkrig 
PFA Vice President: Kasslea Shaw 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

~OUR VALUES~ 
 

Kind 
I understand that 
everyone is different 
I co-operate 
I respect myself, 
others and the 
environment 
I am community 
minded 
I belong 
 
 

Curious 
I am a learner 
I seek knowledge 
I ask questions 
I explore and wonder 
I create 
 
 
 

Brave 
I am honest 
I am independent 
I have high 
expectations 
I am resilient 
I am open to 
feedback 
 
 
 

 

 
 

   

Our Vision: 
QHPS students are empowered to be 
engaged learners. Our community 
fosters a culture of respect and 
belonging. 

2020 TERM DATES 
Term 2 April 14 – June 26 
Term 3 July 13 – September 18 
Term 4 October 5 – December 18 
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Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
Welcome to the Week 9 edition of the newsletter! 
 
Yesterday was the return of our Grades 3-6 students and it was lovely to see the many happy faces as they entered 
the school grounds for many, the first time in numerous weeks.  
 
Once again, we were impressed to see the student’s display of resilience and are proud of how our older students 
are settling back into their classroom routines. 
 
Winter is now upon us & as we endure through the colder mornings, we have the beautiful sunshine through the 
day to enjoy. Please remember to send a warmer school jacket with your child. If your child has lost their jacket, 
the lost property bin will be located, weather permitting, at the entrance of the school on Peel Street. 
 
ENROLMENTS FOR 2021  
A reminder to families that Quarry Hill Primary School draws its enrolments from our ‘school neighbourhood zone.’ 
This ‘school neighbourhood zone’ has been devised, in consultation with our Regional Office, taking into 
consideration the location of other local primary schools.  
 
The school’s capping/ceiling figure is 375 students.  
 
The following guidelines apply for schools with enrolment ceilings.  
Where there is insufficient accommodation at a school for all students who seek entry, students are enrolled in the 
following priority order:  
 

 Students for whom the school is the designated neighbourhood government school.  

 Students with a sibling at the same permanent residence who are attending the school at the same time.  

 All of the students in order of closeness of their permanent residence to the ‘school neighbourhood zone’ 
boundary.  

 
If you have a younger sibling starting next year I would encourage you to enrol them as soon as possible or if you 
know that you will not be here at Quarry Hill PS next year, please let us know. This enables us to have a better idea 
about the number of Prep children we can enrol and also about the grade levels where there may be places 
available. Please have Prep 2021 enrolments in by July 31st. 
 
SCHOOL PHOTO DAY- MONDAY SEPTEMBER 14TH, 2020 
Due to the unusual circumstances of Term 2, the school’s photo day has been rescheduled to Monday, September 
14th, 2020. Students are to dress in full school uniform & envelopes will be sent home closer to the date. 
 
Please enjoy below, photos of our Grades 3-6 return taken yesterday, Tuesday June 9th. 
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WELCOME BACK TO ART 
In Art yesterday, the Grades 3-6 made snow flakes.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

WELCOME BACK TO P.E 
In P.E yesterday, the Grades 3-6 were working on their basketball skills including, dribbling & passing the ball as 
well as their defensive skills.  
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GRADE 3/4 WORK SAMPLES 

 
 
PREP-2 MEET DEWY 
Last Friday June 5th, the Grades Prep-2 were lucky enough to meet Dewy the lamb. Dewy is an orphan lamb who is 
now being bottled fed by Mrs Rodgers & her family. The students were delighted to be introduced and have a pat.  

 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK CLUB 
Issue 4 of Scholastic Book Club is due this Friday 12th June, 2020. No late orders will be accepted.  
To order the books online and pay with your credit card via the LOOP facility visit 
https://mybookclubs.scholastic.com.au/Parent/Login.aspx  
The LOOP facility eliminates the need to put your credit card number on the order form and/or hand over cash. 
For paper copy book orders remember to please include your child’s name and classroom room number and/or 
teacher on the top of the form and return to office with correct payment by due date.  
Amanda Dole 

 

https://aus01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fmybookclubs.scholastic.com.au%2FParent%2FLogin.aspx&data=02%7C01%7Cjones.narelle.s%40edumail.vic.gov.au%7C577c418825814d2889d408d76683d736%7Cd96cb3371a8744cfb69b3cec334a4c1f%7C0%7C0%7C637090588752426477&sdata=Bx7mopvBrQrnLyDmUp2bCTcWojKSnclz1K9MQUmeeHM%3D&reserved=0
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eSmart Topic: Parents Ultimate Guide to TikTok. Is TikTok safe? How does it work? 

 

You might remember an old app called ‘Musical.ly’, well TikTok is its rebrand. The app allows 

users to create and share music videos. Some of the problems associated with Musical.ly have 

been solved, you can delete TikTok accounts and making them private is much easier.  

However, there are still many things for parents to watch out for and be concerned about.  

Firstly, new accounts are public by default.  

 

This means that until you change the privacy settings other users can see your videos, message 

you directly and even use your location information.  

This is easily fixed, but needs to be done so that you can control the amount of information you 

are sharing and with whom.   

 

Whilst the age limit is 13+ a separate section has been set up for younger users which allows 

them access to ‘clean’ version and more age appropriate videos.  

Another benefit is that they can’t comment or post their own videos.  

Unfortunately bypassing these features is only a falsified birthdate away.  

In closing, TikTok can be a lot of fun, but if you allow your child to use it, it will require active 

supervision on your part to ensure that it is a 

positive experience and does not expose 

your child to unwanted attention from 

people they don’t know in the real world.  

 

How can you make your child’s TikTok 

account private?  

To make your child’s TikTok account private:  

1. Go to your profile page and select the 

three-dot icon in the top-right corner  

2. Select Privacy and Safety  

3. There, toggle the switch for "Private 

Account."  

4. You can also select who can send you 

comments and direct messages, and who 

can do a duet with you. Using the "Friends" 

setting or turning those features off 

completely limits contact with strangers.  

 

TALK TO YOUR KIDS ABOUT ...  

Families can talk about family rules for 

privacy and social networks. Talk about when 

it's OK to share information and what kind of 

information should be kept private. What are 

your rules around your kid using Tik Tok - 

including musical.ly? Can your kid share 

videos publicly or only with friends?  

 

Before downloading, discuss your family's 

rules around profanity and sexual references 

in music. What are your teens allowed to 

listen to? What kinds of videos can they post? Talk about songs that might be fun to lip-synch to 

and how you can get creative with that 15-second time limit for videos. Think about what kinds 

of movements or dance might work well within that time frame.  

If you want further information you can read Common Sense Media’s full review here. 

https://www.commonsensemedia.org/privacy-and-internet-safety
https://www.commonsensemedia.org/app-reviews/tiktok
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